U.S. Department of Justice

Civil Rights Division

Coordination and Review Section - NWB
950 Pennsylvania Avenue, N.W.
Washingron, DC 20530

Doc #326622 : :
. APR 20 2010

Ms. Leanna R. Smith

999 East Baseline Road

- Apt #2220

Templ, Arizona 85283 :

Dear Ms. Smith:

Your letter was received by the Coordination and Review Section of the Civil Rights
Division of the Department of Justice. We have considered carefully the information you have
provided, but the matter does not appear to be within the jurisdiction of our office.

Ho&véw rer, by the enclosed letter, we have referred the matter to the agency that is most likely
to assist you. If you have any questions, please contact the U.S. Department of Health and
Human Services, Office of the Inspector General at (202) 619-1343.

Sincerely,

Ceduit] Pore-Deis

Mark J. Kappelhoff
Acting Chief
Coordination and Review Section

—€ivil Rights Division

Enclosure




U.S. Department of Justice

Civil Rights Division

Coordinarion and Review Section - NWB
950 Pennsylvania Avenue, N.W.
Washington, DC 20530

APR 20 200

Doc #326622

The Honorable Damel R. Levmson

Inspector General

Office of Inspector General

U.S. Department of Health & Human Services
Cohen Building

330 Independence Avenue, SW

Room 5541

Washington, DC 20201

Dear Honorable Levinson:

Enclosed for your review is a letter received by the Coordination and Review Section of
the Civil Rights Division of the Department of Justice. The matter does not appear to be within
the }unsdlctxon of our office.

However, the issues raised may fall within the jurisdiction of your agency and, therefore,
we are referring it to you for appropriate disposition. The writer has been notified of the referral.
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Thank you for your assistance in this matter.

Sincerely,

Mark J. Kappelhoff
Acting Chief
Coordination and Review Section

~ Civil Rights Division

Enclosure




